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Senator Seselja (L&CA 99) asked: 
 
Senator SESELJA: What proportion of those arrivals on those boats would have been 
children? 
[...] 
Mr Bowles: I do not have the figures for children. Roughly, though, about 10 per cent 
were unaccompanied minors, probably about the mid-30 per cent were families and 
the balance, roughly 50 per cent, were single adult males. That is in rough 
percentages. 
Senator SESELJA: Of the 8,000 to 10,000 that would have arrived last year in a 
similar period, we are talking certainly about over 1,000 children—but we do not 
know exactly how many. 
Mr Bowles: We can probably find out how many arrived, Senator, but I do not have 
that figure to hand. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
According to DIBP operational data at time of port arrival there were 1318 arrivals 
under the age of 18 between 1 July 2013 and 30 May 2014. 
 


